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Date:     18 June 2015 
Our reference: 1415 PAC/144 
Subject: Meeting request on monitoring, control and enforcement 
 
 
 
Dear Mme Bigot, 
 
 
As you will be aware the correct interpretation of monitoring, control and enforcement (MCE) rules is 
absolutely crucial to being able to operate a fishery responsibly and lawfully. Although the Pelagic AC 
has time and again expressed its willingness to work together with the Member States’ control experts 
on the issue of MCE and requested clear guidelines on implementation rules, no collaboration has 
come to fruition in this regard.  

Now that the Omnibus regulation has been adopted and the control experts have submitted their 
technical reports it is of the uttermost importance to the Pelagic AC to meet representatives of the 
High-level North Sea regional group (Scheveningen group) to discuss the subject of MCE.   

We hope that you are in a position to facilitate such a meeting and look forward to your positive 
response. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ian Gatt 

Chairman Pelagic AC 

 

 

Ministère de l'Écologie, du Développement durable 
et de l'Énergie  
Mme Cécile Bigot 
Directeur des Pêches Maritimes et de l'Aquaculture  
Tour Voltaire 1,  
Place des Degrés  
92800 Paris-La-Défense  
FRANCE 

 

Pelagic AC 
Louis Braillelaan 80 
2719 EK Zoetermeer 
The Netherlands 
 
Tel: +31 (0)63 375 6324 
E-mail: info@pelagic-ac.org 
http://www.pelagic-ac.org 
 


